
Meeting called to order, prayer and pledge. Well the toy run went well! Thanks to everyone 
who participated! Was a lot of fun. 
Region 5 Christmas party is coming up! Dec 3rd, we need auction items! and if everyone could bring a 
dish to pass please,. And let’s not forget seminar January 19, 20 and 21 at the Ramada Inn Lansing, be 
sure to book soon I have heard rooms are going fast!!  
We have added a couple new members! Welcome to all who have joined us! Starting next year, we will 
be rotating monthly meeting places so we can hit all 5 of our counties! We will make sure everyone 
knows in advance, where the meetings will be, maybe we can get some of our more northern members 
to come join us!  
Don’t forget! Christmas party and auction on DEC 3, Seminar on Jan 19,20 and 21, hope to see everyone 
there!!!  


